
Dear Ms/Sir, 

  

Related to Directive 2011/62/EU , we have discussed with the local and state government , 

and the result is they could not provide the required statement to the API manufacturers, so 

we can do nothing. We hope the government to attend the ICH or MRA as soon as possible, 

which could resolve this problem from the root. 

  

Best regards, 

Emily Wang 

-- 

Wang Jifeng 
Quality Department 
Northeast Pharmaceutical Group Co.,Ltd 
Tel: 86-024-25807903  
Fax: 86-024-25807905 
Email: dyzlbwjf@163.com  
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